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Happy Thanksgiving from our Family to Yours!

Holiday Express Concert!
Sunday, December 9th

The acclaimed philanthropic group, Holiday
Express, generously donated tickets to The Arc,
Ocean County Chapter for an exciting holiday
concert on Sunday, December 9th at The Grunin
Center at Ocean County College in Toms River,
NJ at 2:30pm. Participants of The Arc and their
families are invited to attend. Tickets are limited.

Reserve your free tickets here.

Giving Tuesday at River Rock Walk in the Lacey Parade!

http://www.arcocean.org/get-involved/event_calendar.html/event/2018/12/09/holiday-express-concert/224641
http://www.arcocean.org/get-involved/events/step_up_for_the_arc.html
http://www.arcocean.org/get-involved/event_calendar.html/event/2018/11/27/giving-tuesday-event/223697
http://www.arcocean.org/get-involved/event_calendar.html/event/2018/12/02/lacey-holiday-parade/224097


We're Hiring + a Sign On Bonus!

Do you or someone you know want to join The
Arc, Ocean County Chapter team as a direct care
professional and help make a difference in the
lives of people with disabilities?

We're hiring and offering full-time employees a
$1,000 sign on bonus!* Learn more here.

*Full-time bonuses will be paid out in $500 increments af ter 90
day s of  serv ice and 6 months of  serv ice.

Fall Fashion Show

The talented individuals at Journeys & Discovery
expressed an interest in the fashion industry and
so with a generous grant from The Ocean County
Cultural and Heritage Commission, our clients
were provided professional training in pattern
making, design and sewing. Additionally, we
were able to purchase sewing machines and
supplies to create unique and personal pieces
for our fabulous Fall Fashion Show! A very
special thanks to everyone who walked the
runway!

Click here to watch our Fashion Show video!

A Thanksgiving Feast

Participants of The Arc's Recreational cooking
class learned how to make a Thanksgiving feast
this week including turkey, gravy and cranberry
sauce! The best part - they all sat down to enjoy
the meal they worked so hard on together!

Continue the festive celebration with Recreation
at one of our upcoming Holiday Dances! Join us
in Barnegat on December 7th or Brick on
December 14th. For more details click here or to
register call Robin Collins at 732-363-3335 x117.
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http://www.arcocean.org/who_we_are/careers.html
https://youtu.be/-x8t-ULy7E8
http://www.arcocean.org/what_we_do/recreation.html
http://www.arcocean.org/donate.html
https://www.facebook.com/thearcoceancounty
https://www.instagram.com/thearcocean
https://www.linkedin.com/company/arcocean/



